
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 

February 23, 1961 

Shell Oil Company 
P. 0. Box 845 
Roswell, New Mexico 

Attention? Mr. R. L. Rankin 

Administrative Order PC-19-A 

Gentlemen: 

Reference i s made to your letter of February 10, 1961, 
wherein you request that Administrative Order No. PC-19 be 
amended to permit direct connecting lines to be installed 
from the Abo header to the San Andres header in order to 
utilise a Costeon Test Metering Separator for both pools in 
the commingling installation. You further propose to use 
gas operated motor valves to prevent accidental flow of o i l 
fron one header to the other. 

Inasmuch as this proposed installation appears to 
provide a safe and reliable swans of commingling and of testing 
two pools by means of a single test separator, PC-19 i s hereby 
amended by deletion of the phrase, "provided however, that 
a l l direct connecting lines from the Abo to the San Andres 
header lines must be deleted from your installation. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr., 
Secretary-Director 

ALP/DSH/og 
ect Oil Conservation Commission - Hobbs 


